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21st November 2016 
 

RE: Examination Certificates  
 
Dear Parents / Carer  

 
I am writing to inform you that GCSE and A Level Examination Certificates from the Summer 
2016 exams are now ready for collection.  
 
The certificates are available from the Examinations Office during school hours.  
 
All certificates have to be signed for and cannot be sent out in the post.  
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs N Featonby  
Examinations Officer  

The Cottesloe School 
Aylesbury Road, Wing, Leighton Buzzard, Beds, LU7 0NY 

Tel: 01296 688264 | Fax: 01296 681729 | email: office@cottesloe.bucks.sch.uk 
www.cottesloe.bucks.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mr A McBurnie BEd (Hons), MBA  
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